
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

Our booking system opens tomorrow at 6:30pm.

 

Appointments can be made from 3:30pm for our Year 11 Progress Evening on 3 April 2025.  The evening is 

to discuss your child’s academic and personal progress as well as to receive information on resources for 

revision.This will also be an opportunity to collect student exam timetables. If you are unable to attend the 

evening, please let us know.  

To make your appointments, please log into the Arbor parent portal and search for Guardian 

Consultations. For further information on how to make your appointments, please click here.

 

If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here.

If you have any queries regarding booking appointments, please contact us on 

office@hessleacademy.com  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully  

The Hessle Academy

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
mailto:office@hessleacademy.com
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